Paula Raymond
1741 Jackie Rd.
Mosinee, WI 54455

April 25, 2018

Never Forgotten Honor Flight
4404 Rib Mountain Dr. #234
Wausau, WI 54401

Dear Mr. Jarvis,

Enclosed you will find four checks to be used as donations for the Never Forgotten Honor Flight.
All are in given memory of Douglas Despins who passed away on April 3, 2018. He was a
veteran of the Korean War. The Honor Flight trip in September of 2015 was a trip of a lifetime
for Doug, and it meant so much to him. Our family is honored to send these donations to NFHF
so other veterans have the chance to enjoy the trip to Washington, D.C. as much as Doug did in
2015.

There may have been other donations made as memoriais to Doug that were sent directly to
NFHF. if possibie, couid i get a list of them so [ can send Thank You cards to them? You can
email them to me at pkr2qglt@gmail.com.

Thank you for all you and the numerous other volunteers do for our veterans.

Sincerely,
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Paula Raymond




